John Young Memorial Scholarship

2023

Applications are invited from students who are immediate family members of Fonterra suppliers or
Fonterra staff in the Taranaki region.

Applicants will be New Zealand citizens or New Zealand permanent residents and intend to take up
a career or be engaged in some occupation or profession relevant to the dairy Industry.

Applicants will be studying towards a tertiary qualification.

The level of individual grants paid is dependent on the numbers of successful applicants and range
from $2000-35000 to be used for tuition and books.

Application is via email with the following documents
Completed application form

Personal supporting statement including future plans (no more than one page)
CV with 2 references

For more information and an application form please email:

anne.tippeti@fonterra.com

write “John Young Memorial Scholarship” in the subject line.

The closing date for 2023 applications is Friday 25" November
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